
From: George Patsan <djpatsan@pdms.com.au>
To: <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 12/15/2012 4:05 am
Subject: Great news 

I Live In Hunter st and work in the cbd i think this is great news for the city of Newcastle heading in 
the right direction, i looked at the plan and wish we could get it done a lot quicker the 20 years i mean 
countries have developed in less that time all that said fantastic news.. Hope to see real change in the 
next few years.. 

Great Job
George Patsan 


